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Melanie Coghlan

From:
Sent: Tuesday 28 April 2020 16:46
To: Dcop Regulatory Support Team; 

Subject: NOT 0258961, Follow up.
Attachments:

For the attention of Marie Keely and Deirdre O’Hara 
 
Update on NOT 0258961 
 
Dear Marie, 
 
As of today we have  on site and  in   we have   
By      who are positive,  who are negative and  passed away  all 
of whom were Covid 19 positive 
                   who are positive,  who are negative and   declined to be 
swabbed,   both of whom were Covid 19 positive 
                  

  
                  
of whom were Covid 19  positive 
 
                  away all 
of  whom were positive for Covid 19 
                  

  
 
In total at present we have  and  who have 
declined  to be swabbed. 
 
Between this evening and tomorrow morning we will reswab positive residents in  
as they have all passed 15 days post positive result. 
 
We will cohort residents in wards to establish 1 covid free ward which is , we will move  
downstairs to  and transfer  to . All residents and their families have been 
informed. 
 
We continue to make every effort to maintain our staffing levels and I am happy to report that our skill mix is 
improving as more nurses return from sick leave.. 
 
I have been made aware that some NF01 forms are outstanding and  is working on those. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
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